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October 11, 2022
To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to advise you that the BC Cancer Foundation has once again partnered with
Jeepapalooza Association of B.C. as the benefiting charity of their fundraising event which is
happening May 19-22, 2023. We are very pleased to be working with the organizers of this
event and with your support we hope significant funds will be raised to help support
Immunotherapy research and patient care happening at BC Cancer - Victoria, here on
Vancouver Island.

In 2022, the event raised over $25,000 towards this important work, and we looking forward
to meeting — an exceeding — this goal in 2023. The demand for cancer care is unrelenting and
we are thrilled to be working with members of our community to meet the needs of British
Columbians now and in the future.

If you have any questions regarding the BC Cancer Foundation or our relationship with the
organizers and the Jeepapalooza event benefiting the BC Cancer Foundation, please do not
hesitate to email me at sam.snobelen@bccancer.bc.ca

Our charitable business number is 11881 8434 RROOO1.

Sincerely,

Sam Snebelen

Sam Snobelen
Manager, Community Events
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D: 604-675-8244

C: 604-367-8238
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